ie C.A.T.S (Competent, Achieving,

Talented, Students)

November 2, 2018

Chili Supper Reminders

- * Ticket Sales will run through Friday, November 9th.
- * Top Sellers for each class and the Over All Top Seller will be awarded prizes from
- o Please start collecting items for this year's PTO Baskets. The themes are:
- PreK. and Kindergarten: Comfort and Relaxation (Pamper Yourself)
- 1st and 2nd Grade: Sports
- 3rd and 4th Grade: Snacks
- 5th and 8th Grade: "Farm Life" (Anything for outside the home)
- 6th and 7th Grade: "Farm House" (de'cor for inside the home)
- Please have all basket items turned into the school by Friday, November 9, 2018
- Next PTO Meeting Tuesday, November 13th @ 6:00 pm

1st Nine Weeks Honor Roll

We are proud to announce the 1st nine weeks honor roll students here at Edna. This is a great accomplishment that has taken a lot of hard work and effort on your part and we are proud of you.

Fifth Grade: (A & B) - Brooke Benning, K'Shon Feeling, Virginia Kinser, Colton Ludwig, Gavin Rexwinkle, Koltin Scott, Allie Vernon. All A – Malaya Broadwell, Sierra Hill, Carly Kirkwood, and Lily Wiley.

Sixth Grade: (A & B) - Patricia Benning, Hannah Benson, Brayden Bye, Cadence Oelkers, Kodi Rexwinkle, Tori Steelman, Dayvee Webb, Brody Weil, Kathryn Wilson, Keira Wolf. All A - Madison Bevans, John Broadwell, Anna Cantrell, Mallory Manning, Landry O'Brien, Bobby Tatman, Layton Vail, and Baylee Webb

Seventh Grade: Rachael Ehmke, Hayden Farrow, Isabella Gudde, Addison Rexwinkle, Natalie Scott, Lane Simmons, and Jasmine Wolf. All A - Macy Clevenger, Dallas Hill, and Kayton O'Brien

Eighth Grade: (A-B) Nathan Allison, Kendal Bebb, Colton Brothers, Brett Cashman, Jolee O'Brien. All A - Snowden Davis, Audrey Dewey, Carter Horton, Anastasia Teal, Caelan Templeton, and Noah Wiley

Basketball Season is Here!

Basketball practice begin this week. Sixth grade girls have been invited to join this year's team. Students must have a physical on file before they can practice. Coach Pierce and Coach Owens look forward to working with your kids. First game will be Monday Nov. 12th @ Edna starting @ 4:00 pm.

HEALTH ALERT!

Cold and Flu season is just warming up, so remember this time of year the added importance of good hand washing. Please encourage your child to use warm water with soap and scrub for as long as it takes for them to sing "Happy Birthday" twice, making sure they get between fingers, wrists, and backs of hands too. While hand sanitizer, vitamins, and flu shots are great, hand washing is the single best way to prevent the spread of germs.

October Students of the Month

We would like to congratulate the following students for being selected October students of the Month here at Edna. This is an honor and we are proud of you.

Pre School AM – Zuri Strunk Pre School PM - Bo Cox Kind. - Jaylee Moore

1st - Acelyn Goodwin 2nd – Sadie Kimrey

3rd - Taliyah Maxson

4th - Kylie Lear

5th – Virginia Kinser

6th - Anna Cantrell

7th - Abigail Spencer

8th - Caelan Templeton

Edna Christmas Program

Our Christmas program is fast approaching! The program is scheduled for Monday, December 3rd at 6:30 p.m. It will be held in the Harrison Auditorium in Altamont. The Pre-School through 5th Grades will be presenting some fun songs to help get you in the holiday spirit. The 6th-8th Grades will be presenting the holiday play, "A Pirate Christmas." Come join us as the legendary White Beard (aka Santa) and the elves teach a salty crew of scallywags all about true treasure. The Jr. High and Fifth Grade Bands will also be performing during the evening's concert.

This performance is part of your child's music and band grade so attendance is very important. If circumstances arise that your child will be unable to attend, please contact us before the program and your child will be given a make-up assignment.

We are excited about this fun evening and are looking forward to seeing you there.

Thanksgiving Break Reminder

No School – November 21st through November 23rd

"Thanksgiving Thoughts"

If you don't have the best of everything, make the best of everything you have. Not what we say about our blessings, but how we use them, is the true measure of our thanksgiving.